
 

 

 

“A Special Problem Solving Session on Google APAC”, A Live Streaming 

To discuss about the common slipups, by the students during the programing competition, a live 

streaming session was conducted by Google on “A Special Problem Solving Session on Google 

APAC” on 25th August 2016. Students of Seventh and fifth semester of Computer Science & 

Engineering Department attended the online session. It was an information session for the 

students who are willing to participate in Google APAC 2017, so that the common mistakes are 

not repeated during the programming competition. 

 

 
Mr. Deepak and Mr. Ajay from Google, during their 

session on Google APAC                                                            

 
Question and Answer session 


